
Registered Office: First Floor, Rosemount House, Huddersfield Road, Elland, West Yorkshire, United Kingdom, HX5 0EE 

24th November 2022 

Development Management 
North York Moors National Park Authority 
The Old Vicarage 
Bondgate 
Helmsley 
York YO62 5BP     

your ref: Decision No. NYM/2021/0576/FL 

Dear Sirs, 

Re :- Proposed Upgrading and Restructuring of Facilities at Whitby Holiday Park, Whitby, 
North Yorkshire YO22 4JX. Client :- Mr Peter Brewer, Normanhurst Enterprises Ltd, 9 

Burscough Street, Ormskirk Lancashire. L39 2EG. 

Further to the above planning approval , please find attached Lighting Details re the Discharge 
of Condition 4, which stipulates that :- 

4. No external lighting shall be installed in the development hereby permitted until details of
lighting have been submitted to and approved in writing by the Local Planning Authority. The 
lighting shall be Dark Skies compliant, fitted with a PIR and contain a warm white bulb of 3000k 
or less and no more than 500 lumens and no other lighting shall be installed on the site unless 
otherwise agreed in writing with the Local Planning Authority. 

The details of the proposed light fitting are :- 

a). One external wall light fitting will be fitted to the exterior of each of the approved units. 
b). each fitting will be operated via a PIR 
c). The light fittings proposed are the Robus "RAML7P530038 Wall lights (5.8watt output). 
Please see the attached manufacturers specification sheet. 

They are downward directional Wall mounted LED luminaires with an upward light ratio of 0% to 
limit the impact on dark skies and the environment. I am advised these also have 3000K warm 
white colour temperature sources. 

These meet the criteria set out within Condition 4 of the Decision Notice of 3000k. However, please 
note they only just exceeds the 500 lumens criteria at 510. 
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However, as only one unit is being proposed per unit, we trust that this very minor increase would 
be acceptable. 

Please note it is extremely difficult to find fittings which meet the downward directional 3000k, with 
no upward light spill in an LED low energy fitting and which is suitable for maritime use and is 
under 500 lumens. 

We therefore trust that as only 1 light fitting is being proposed per unit that this with be acceptable. 

Many thanks 

Yours faithfully, 

Jonathan Moore Lambe 
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